
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

RESPONSE RE: AGREEMENT DURING THE NATIONAL NIPAS REVIEW COMMITTEE -
TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP MEETING ON OCTOBER 20, 2021
1 message

r4brecords <r4brecords@emb.gov.ph> Mon, Dec 6, 2021 at 8:18 PM
To: DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Ma'am/Sir,

Kindly see attached file.

Please acknowledge receipt.

For your information.

Thank you.

----
Records Management Unit
Environmental Management Bureau - MIMAROPA Region
6th Floor DENR Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
(02) 8536-9786
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